
2024-2025 U18 Crusaders Players and Parents,

My name is Jeff Brown and I am coaching the U18 Crusaders this coming 2024-2025
season. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and describe my coaching
philosophy and expectations for the season.

I have been involved in coaching hockey for 14+ years at all age levels. I love playing and
teaching the game. My coaching philosophy is one of hard work, attention to detail, discipline
and fun.

Practices will be well planned and focus on skill, tactics, and fun. I understand at this age family,
jobs and school play a big part in players' lives. Therefore with open and honest communication
the team can work around most scheduling conflicts.

Discipline and respect are essential at any age group. I intend to create a culture of respect
where players are accountable to each other and to the team. My coaching style is very
positive. I aim to create an environment where players can be creative and build confidence
where mistakes are not failures, but rather learning opportunities.

Tournament details to follow soon but expect to attend 4 or 5 tournaments with 2 or 3 of these
being out of town.

I’m excited about the season ahead and look forward to seeing everyone at the rink.
If you have any questions please contact me at jeffery_brown@hotmail.com.

Coach Jeff Brown


